BOARD OF HEALTH 2020 AT-LARGE RECRUITMENT

GAMING

1. Scott Nielson

Appointed by the Nevada Resort Association on June 10, 2020



June 10, 2020

Dr. Fermin Leguen Acting District Health Officer Southern Nevada Health District P.O. Box 3902 Las Vegas, NV 89127

RE: NRA Nomination to the SNHD Board of Health

Dear Dr. Leguen:

As you know, Scott Nielson's term on the Southern Nevada Board of Health (SNHD) is coming to an end on June 30, 2020. Pursuant to NRS 463.370, the Nevada Resort Association (NRA) Board of Directors nominates Mr. Nielson, President of Nielson Consulting, for reappointment to the SNHD Board of Health.

Mr. Nielson may be contacted by phone at (702) 495-3800. His email address is scott@nielsonconsulting.com. The mailing address for Mr. Nielson is 9555 Hillwood Dr., Suite 103, Las Vegas, Nevada 89134.

Should you have any questions regarding the NRA nomination, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Virginia Valentine

President, Nevada Resort Association

ligius Valubra

cc: Scott Nielson